
DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

September 8, 2010

The Chairman of the Board of Supervisors has cancelled the Wednesday, September 8th

Board meeting as there are only four resolutions, no presentations or executive session
scheduled.

Delaware County is large in size and to have Supervisors and the public travel such a
distance is an inefficient use of their time.


